

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Gregory L. Fenves, President 110 Inner Campus Drive, G3400 · Austin, TX 78712-3400 512-471-1232 · president@utexas.edu

May 12, 2017

Ariel Dulitzky Clinical Professor School of Law CCJ 1.324B (D1800)

Dear Ariel:

On March 6, 2017, the Faculty Council nominated three faculty members for membership on the University of Texas at Austin Police Oversight Committee (D 14991). You were among the three nominees and I am pleased to appoint you to serve as a faculty representative for a three-year term beginning September 1, 2017, and extending through August 31, 2020.

The Police Oversight Committee is the principal institutional channel of communication between members of the university community and The University of Texas Police Department (UTPD). The focus of the committee's work may vary from year to year, but the consistent task is to ensure the policies, practices, and operations of the UTPD promote the security and safety of the university community effectively, in ways that are respectful of our constitutional rights and consistent with the core values of the university.

Thank you for your service on this important committee.

Sincerely,

Gregory L. Fenves

President

GLF: cms

Enclosure

ec: Maurie McInnis Executive Vice President and Provost
Carlos Martinez, Chief of Staff, Office of the President
Ward Farnsworth, Dean, School of Law
Jody Jensen, Chair, 2016-17 Faculty Council
Alan Friedman, Secretary, General Faculty and Faculty Council
Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty
Michelle George, Administrative Manager for Faculty Affairs